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2023 EASTER EGG HUNT 
Mark your calendars! The Annual Grove at 
Ascension Easter Egg Hunt will be held on 
Saturday, April 1st beginning at 10am!  

We hope to see you there!  

SPRING LANDSCAPING TIPS 
It’s almost time for Spring! That means it’s time to get back to routine 
lawn and landscaping maintenance! 

Below are some tips on how to spruce up your landscaping for the 
coming season: 

We recommend cleaning up flower beds by pulling weeds, adding new 
mulch, and installing seasonal color. 

And as always, be sure to mow your lawn regularly, pull any sprouting 
weeds, trim back shrubbery, and remove any dead plants from your 
landscaping to keep it looking fresh for Spring! 

YARD OF THE MONTH 
The February 2023 Yard of the Month was awarded to: 

43342 Meadow Grove Drive 

Congratulations to our winner, Diane Leblanc! 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

ARCHITECTURAL 
REQUESTS 
Don’t forget to send in an 
ACC request form if you 
intend on making any exterior 
changes to your home. 

All requests must be approved 
by the Architectural Control 
Committee before work 
commences. 

For more information about 
making architectural 
requests, visit the 
association’s website. 

 
 

 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
www.thegroveatascension.com 

The Grove at Ascension website 
contains all HOA governing 
documents, online dues payment 
instructions, architectural 
request information, owner 
access portals, and more! 
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